
 

 

December 11, 2020 

 

Dear Friends & Families, 

 

The results of our testing from December 2, 2020 are all in. All the Residents in both the Nursing 

Home and our Apartments, Staff and Little Sisters are all negative. I am very grateful for 

everyone in the Home for respecting and following the protocols put forward by our “Safety 

Team.” 

 

Even though the positivity rate for Ramsey County is 10.6%, we wanted to profit at this time 

with no active cases in our Home to have indoor Compassion Care/Essential Caregiver visits, 

which will give so much happiness to our Residents, especially as Christmas draws near. Other 

great news is the coming back of our beauticians this week and hoping there will be no more 

interruption to this much needed service for our ladies.  

 

Residents are continually monitored for signs and symptoms of the virus and the staff are 

screened when they arrive for work. All MN Dept. of Health and CDC guidelines are followed 

and reinforced in the Home for everyone’s safety.  

 

We thank you very much for your continued support and generosity. We couldn’t do it without 

you. We will up-date you with changes. 

 

Gratefully in Christ, 

 

 

Sr. Theresa Louisa, lsp 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

We could use donations of: 

 

Bottled Water 

Medical Gloves size large 

Tide Laundry Pods (HE)  

Disinfectant Wipes 

Kleenex 

Lotion (size 3oz to 6oz) 

Individual packaged treats  

 


